The Town of Otsego Town Board held a 2022 Budget Workshop on the 21st day of September 2021 at 5:00PM at the Town Building in Fly Creek, NY.

Town Board Members Present:

Meg KiernanSupervisorCarina FranckCouncilpersonSuzanne OlsonCouncilperson

Also Present:

Pamela Deane Town Clerk

Supervisor Kiernan called the meeting to order.

Supervisor Kiernan submitted a 2022 Budget Daft which the Town Board Members reviewed and discussed.

Meeting ended at 6.12PM.

Respectfully Submitted, Pamela Deane/Town Clerk